Road Advisory Committee Minutes 7-19-2021 6:40PM

Members Present: Russ Blaney, Nancy Fraher, Craig Sykes, Jason Weir, Brady Jezewski (phone)

Russ opened the meeting @ 6:40

We reviewed the 6/14/2021 minut3s, motion to approve by Nancy, seconded by Craig, all voted to approve.

Nancy presented the updated RAC report, we discussed updating all dates and the road map report. We discussed recommendations for 2022, Horse Corner, Ring and Kaime Roads. We agreed to remove Covid and Lack of Staff references in the report.

We discussed and continue to agree that top coating the second year is a good idea.

We discussed chip sealing Lane, Higgins and potentially 2 other roads, potentially adding 5 years to the life of the road.

We discussed the possibility of top coating the remainder of Center Road this year.

We talked about converting from road segments to a "by the foot" identification method.

Craig has requested updated traffic counts from Regional Planning.

Town Hall Parking Lot & Septic issues were discussed.

The Bear Hill and Ricker road project was discussed, Craig has no start date yet and plans to send letters to the residents as soon as he does.

We discussed changing the charter to require less meetings due to reduced work load and instead decided that the chairman would schedule future meetings as needed and coordinate with the Town Hall with posting of schedules and agendas.

We discussed Doug Hall has a VHS tape of our road conditions when the RAC started and about us coming full circle and potentially using it for some "before and after" pictures.

Brady suggested that we visit Ring and Kaime road in person to discuss the needs there.

Nancy made a motion to adjourn, Jason seconded, all voting in favor, Russ closed the meeting at 7:44PM

Respectfully Submitted

Jason Weir Ex Officio